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October 9, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, we have received no further positive results.  The resident test results have started to come 

in and no positive Covid19 results to date.   

 

As a reminder on this Thanksgiving weekend, that only one designated caregiver can visit at a 

time.  Designated caregivers must have had a Covid19 negative test result in the past 14 

days.  We will provide the necessary PPE for visiting but if you have your own eye protection 

please bring this with you as it is often more comfortable.  

 

Just as a reminder, we are asking residents and families to stay on their own home area and not to 

walk around the building or outside.   

 

Although we cannot gather as would normally occur on Thanksgiving, a traditional turkey dinner 

will be served for all of the residents on Sunday.   

 

We will provide the next planned update on Tuesday, Oct. 13.   If there is anything that we need 

to communicate over the weekend we will with an update but as you know no news is good 

news!  

 

I would like to wish everyone a very safe Thanksgiving.  Although 2020 has brought many 

hardships and challenges, it is a time to stop and remember all of the things for which we can be 

thankful.  

 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


